

2017-03-30 - Fedora Tech Meeting

Time/Place

This meeting is a hybrid teleconference and IRC chat. Anyone is welcome to join...here's the info:

- Time: 11:00am Eastern Daylight Time US (UTC-4)
- Dial-in Number: (712) 775-7035
 - Participant Code: 479307#
 - International numbers: [Conference Call Information](#)
 - Web Access: <https://www.freeconferencecallhd.com/wp-content/themes/responsive/flashphone/flash-phone.php>
- IRC:
 - [Join the #fcrepo chat room via Freenode Web IRC](#) (enter a unique nick)
 - Or point your IRC client to #fcrepo on irc.freenode.net

Attendees

- [Danny Bernstein](#)
- [Jim Coble](#)
- [Jared Whiklo](#)
- [David Wilcox](#) ★
- [Daniel Lamb](#)
- [Bethany Seeger](#)
- [Andy Wagner](#)
- [Doron Shalvi](#)
- [Yinlin Chen](#)

Agenda

1. Outstanding [issues on Fedora API Specification](#)
2. ...
3. Status of "in-flight" tickets

Ticket Summaries

1. Please squash a bug!

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

2. Tickets resolved this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

3. Tickets created this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

Minutes

Outstanding issues on API spec

- [Privacy and security settings](#)
 - Should we add security/privacy specifications ?
 - Call attendees should review this issue and approve/disapprove
 - [Clarify LDP 5.5.1.2](#)
 - Should we specify a behaviour or remain silent?
 - [Daniel Lamb](#): we should probably remain silent but this creates problems for swapping out implementations
 - Hard to say now if we will need this down the road
 - Don't use lists with indirect containers
 - Anyone with an opinion should comment on this issue
 - [Revisit PUT for creating new resources](#)
 - Discussion revolves around POST, not PUT
 - Jared will add a comment to try to achieve some consensus
- [Say `Expect: 202-digest` intended for use with `HEAD`?](#)
 - Needs to be summarized so we can proceed to comment further